
From the Athletic Director
Amber Brewster

a.brewster@sau63.org
(603) 732-9314

September 6th, 2024
Dear Warriors Community,

Happy Game Day! Today, our boys varsity soccer team travels to Mascenic to keep their
winnings going after they defeated Holy Family Academy last Friday 3-0… wish the warriors luck! This
past week, all of our middle and high school teams have been working hard to grow our programs. We are
looking forward to our girls high school soccer team’s first game of the season coming up on Monday at
4pm on our territory.

In the coming weeks, keep an eye out for our student athlete of the week, who will be chosen
based on outstanding academic and athletic performance!

At this point in our fall season, concussion testing should be completed, and all required forms
should be uploaded and signed. If this is not the case, your student is ineligible to participate in fall sports.
Next week, grade checks will begin for students on academic probation. This is a reminder that if your
student is on academic probation, they must see me, Ms. Brewster, to receive the required forms.

Practice Schedule:
● MS girls soccer: 3-4:30
● MS boys soccer: 3-4:30
● Cross Country: 5:30 - 7pm
● (9/9-9/13) Boys Varsity Soccer: 5 - 7pm
● (9/9-9/13) Girls Soccer: 3-4:30

Student-athletes should regularly check our sports app “sportsYou” for any updates/changes made
by coaches or the school.

Upcoming competitions:
● Friday 9/6 (TODAY): Boys Varsity Soccer faces Mascenic Regional High School. TIME

CHANGE: The game will kickoff at 4:45pm @MRHS.
● Monday 9/9: Girls HS Soccer faces the Derryfield School at 4pm @WLC
● Monday 9/9: Boys Varsity Soccer faces Monadnock at 4pm
● Friday 9/13: Girls HS Soccer faces Holy Family Academy at 4pm!

○ Food and Warriors gear will be sold at Spanky’s Snack Shack during most home games.
Let’s get a big showing from our students, staff, and parents!

Did you know:
1964 - the WHS soccer team lost to Milford 0-2 in the quarter finals of the NH State soccer tournament.
Goalie Jim Tighe finished the season with an amazing 0.85 goals scored against the team.

Go Warriors!
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